
Employers and the Next Wave
of Health Care Reform

Holland  &  Hart  offers  a  complimentary  on-
demand webinar on the most important things
employers should be doing now to prepare for
health care reform during 2015.

The webinar discusses what to expect and how to prepare to
comply  with  the  ACA  employer  reporting  requirements,  and
recent changes to the rules for determining full-time employee
status and applicable employer coverage requirements.

The presenters also talk about important transition rules that
delay the effective date of certain ACA requirements for some
employers, and about the Administration’s enforcement efforts
targeting  employers  who  “dump”  their  employees  on  the
exchanges.

Watch the on-demand webinar.

 

https://generalcounselnews.com/employers-and-the-next-wave-of-health-care-reform/
https://generalcounselnews.com/employers-and-the-next-wave-of-health-care-reform/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ap53aX0iRmg&feature=youtu.be

